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From: Vanessa Callum a

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:34 PM
To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide input into this important inquiry into greyhound racing.

I am very concerned about the treatment of greyhounds in the racing industry in NSW. T feel that current
regulations allow unacceptable abuse of these beautiful dogs.

If you want my vote - stop this cruelty.
Thanks for your time.

Vanessa Callum.



